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Comments: Ebikes should Not be considered motor vechicles. Changing trail designation which was previously

designed for mountain bike used should stay the same and not be opened up to motorized vehicle traffic. I think it

would be a huge step backwards for mountain bike access to open those trail to more motorized traffic outside

Ebikes. 


